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March 18, 2013
The Honorable Mike D. Rogers

U.S. House of Representative

324 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-226-8485

Dear Representative Rogers:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Chiropractic Health Parity for Military Beneficiaries Act” (H.R. 741) that would require the Department of Defense (DoD) to develop a plan to provide chiropractic health care services and benefits, as a permanent part of the TRICARE Prime program, for covered beneficiaries beginning in January 31, 2014.


The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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